Lympstone Preschool
Weekly Round-up Holiday Club has open for Easter holidays we are open 2nd-5th April please contact the office if you would like to book. 
IMPORTANT DATES
AND REMINDERS

[bookmark: _Hlk155357417][image: Where to Donate Clothes Before You Move — 8 Charities to Consider](Spring Term week 7)This week we have had a fun week we have been enjoying the water, especially the rain and mud, we liked kitting up in our wellies and overalls and enjoying the elements.
We have had lots of fun in the nature garden, exploring the new wooden teepee, we made it into a den using the different materials and we liked reading stories in the teepee. 
We made oat biscuits collected the ingredients and liked using the scales to weight out the ingredients, we spoke about the different numbers on the scales and the difference between wet and dry textures.
This week we have enjoyed making a den using the material and tables, we liked making a dark tunnel and climbing through using the torches, we made large car track using the masking tape, cutting, and sticking around the floor to make our own city, we liked having a race around the city. 
At group times we have enjoyed number activities with Kate, learning about numbers and taking turns counting our fingers in number songs such as 10 fat sausages or 5 little men in a flying saucer.
The breakfast and afterschool children have been engaged in colouring activities and especially enjoyed the junk modelling using their imaginations to make different creations, we also spent time in the nature garden we made a swing using a tire and rope. 
We need your help, we are making the rooms feel even more cozy, which can be a challenge in such a clinical building. We are looking for donations of soft furnishings and lamps to help with the ambience. If you have anything you no longer need and would like to donate, for example wooden bowls, China tea sets, old set of scales, photo frames, old bangles, or bracelets. please send a picture to the preschool WhatsApp if you’re unsure. Thank you for those who have donated already. 

    









We would greatly appreciate any clothes donations of the following things, which we are very low on; socks, leggings and joggers thank you for your continued support.



Snack Donations
THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT WITH SNACK DONATIONS. THIS WEEK WE WOULD LIKE HEALTHY CEREAL AND VEGETABLES PLEASE. 
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